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June 30, 2009

Robin Flenniken
Trendsetterz, Inc.
441 N Cedar Bluff
Suite 448

Knoxville, TN 37923

RE: Party Planning Extraordinaire
Dear Robin,

Please accept this letter as a most appreciative thank you for all of your
efforts over the last two years.

As you know, | came to you with four specific party events that were going
to take place over a period of two years. In each case, your creative ideas
and tenacious ability to get the job done were experienced by all my
guests. | cannot begin to tell you how many guests at these events have
complimented us concerning the entertainment value at each of the events.
Not only have you supplied the originating creative ideas every step of the
way, you provided additional value making the end result a true
entertainment experience.

If ever | can be of any service to you, please let me know. Meanwhile, we
will begin planning our next events with you very shortly.

Thank you again for your devotion to making these events true
experiences!

Your friend,

g

Joé A. Hollingsworth,

Two Centre Plaza * Clinton, Tennessee 37716 * 865-457-3600 * Fax 865-457-0492
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